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23/08/2021  10:24:182021/3990/T OBJ Linda Chung The Arts Centre seems to want to decimate its open garden sites by the wide-scale felling of its trees.

The reasons given need to be investigated - Camden tree conservation already has considerable evidence 

that it is not necessarily trees that cause structural problems. 

This proposed large scale removal of trees on a open garden site that is on Finchley Rd, which badly need the 

help of trees, not only for the pleasure they provide, but for their anti-pollutant aspects, is not acceptable.
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